
Brian Rodine 
 

 
I'm raising my hand to continue to serve on the council to protect 
and improve our community and the things that make Minturn, 
Minturn.  
 
While important decisions loom on water infrastructure, 
development and land use, and growth management, if you keep 
the community's interests and these defining characteristics of 
Minturn in mind, we can keep the unique things about our town 
intact while investing in our future, serving residents, and 
welcoming change.  

 
Since March 2023, I've been on the current council. I've asked hard questions of developers, 
worked toward better partnerships with our large landowner/land management neighbors, and 
have dedicated many hours of time reading council agendas and memos on a wide variety of 
topics. I'd be honored to be chosen to continue this service to the community as a council 
member for the next term, and I promise to continue to dedicate the needed time and work 
toward caring for this special place we call home. 
 


